TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Attracting students to research

On June 14, 2019, at 11-00 hours, a regular meeting was held in Building B in Room 112, organized by the
Head of the Research, Innovation and Training of Research and Teaching Staff Imomov Shavkat
Zakhonovich together with the staff of the Department of Commercialization of organizing the research
work of gifted students.

At a meeting with active talented youth at the Faculty of Hydraulic Engineering, S.Imomov informed about
investments in Uzbekistan, projects implemented under the guidance of young scientists and students, as
well as inter-sectoral government grants. During the meeting, the department staff expressed their
suggestions and opinions.

Employees of the department for the commercialization of scientific and innovative developments and the
department for organizing the research work of gifted students Sh. Shaymonov and Z. Temirova noted that
if students have new innovative ideas, it is necessary to identify these ideas and put them into practice
improvement. Increasing the number of such meetings will be another step in the development of talented
youth.
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Information of the methodologist on the organization of research work of gifted students Z.
Temirova.

Press Secretary of the Institute Rahimboy Jumaniyazov.




